Norwood Italian Lodge #1235

Steven J. Eosco, President 14 Endicott St. Norwood MA 02062 Phone: 781-769-7865 Steve_tonie@norwoodlight.com

JUNE 2017

Dear Lodge Members:

Thank you to all those who agreed to be nominated for election or reelection to the Board. We are 'all set to go' for the next two years. My sincere appreciation to all those members who baked delicious items for our dessert table. It was a very nice time and an honor to have many State Lodge visitors attend our installation meeting, especially President Tony Sestito.

- ◆ Thank you to all who were able to attend our Bertucci fundraiser day in May. I will report to you in June on the proceeds of this event.
- Our important fundraiser, the yard sale, will take place at the property of Fran Harwood, 407 Washington St. Norwood on Saturday, May 27th. Please continue to call me (Steve) to arrange a time to drop off items at Fran's house if you have things for the yard sale. (No electronic items please.)
- Congratulations to the recently selected scholarship awardees. They are Hunter Campagna—grandson of lodge members, Nick Campagna, Jr. & Barbara Campagna; and Craig J. Herson—grandson of members, Angelo & Janice Valente.
- The Annual Scholarship Dinner takes place on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at Conrad's Restaurant in Walpole (corner plaza at Routes 27 and 1A) in the private function room. Social starts at 6:15 p.m. Cash bar is available. Our guest speaker will be a former scholarship recipient from five years ago: Julia Bilotta, granddaughter of Frank & Barbara Bilotta. The scholarship awards this year will be given in memory of Barbara, as the result of the outpouring of loving donations made in her memory to our scholarship fund. Cheese and crackers, three-entrée dinner buffet (Steak Tips, Chicken Marsala, Ravioli Marinara), rolls, salad and vegetables, dessert and coffee all for \$35 per person. Please try to attend this wonderful occasion and celebrate our youth and our lodge's community efforts. Mail check (made out to Norwood Italian Lodge #1235) to: Toni Eosco, 14 Endicott St., Norwood, MA 02062.
- Our Lodge extends sympathy and prayers to the family of longtime senior lodge member, Catherine 'Kitty' Pusateri, who recently passed away; sympathy as well to our Vice-president, Nick Campagna, Jr. whose mother recently passed at the blessed age of 100 years.

I look forward to seeing you at the yard sale and at our lodge's scholarship dinner.

Good Health & Good Times to All!!

Steve J. Eosco, President



LODGE OFFICERS

2017-2019

President: Steven J. Eosco Vice-president: Nick Campagna, Jr.

Past president: George Franco Orator: Delia Bartucca

Secretary: Winnie Carfagno

Financial Secretary: Andy Ciarletta Financial Treasurer: Frank Bilotta

Trustee: Barbara Anello

Trustee: Toni Eosco

Trustee: Brenda Marchand

Trustee: Linda Renzi Trustee: Janice Valente

Mistress & Master of Ceremonies: Bettie Lasden & George Sabatini

Sentinel: Mike Scarpone Chaplain: Joyce McCabe

State Deputy: Richard Leccese

Lodge membership is open year round.

Happy Summer to All!

